
Nissan Parts & Service Division 
Electronic Field Communication  
 

INFORMATION 
 
Date: July 16, 2013 

 

To: FOMs, CSMs, PSMs 
 

Subject:      

 

UPDATE - PM365 - 2014 Nissan Versa Note - Rear Seat Latch Bolt - Dealer Service Action 

 
Inventory Update: 

 

Vehicles that were subject to this service action have still been arriving to dealerships. As a 

courtesy, Nissan has posted an updated list of affected dealer inventory. 

 

Note: Dealerships still need to confirm all service action applicability with Service 

Comm.  

 

 
 
Parts Update: 

 

A third parts shipment is scheduled to begin arriving at dealers tomorrow, July 17. 

Additional parts shipments are scheduled for July 24 and July 26.  
 
 
Reminder: This is one of two actions Nissan is asking dealers to perform on the subject 

vehicles. Nissan asks that dealers do not sell any 2014 Versa Note vehicles in 

Dealer Inventory until both Dealer Actions are performed.  

 

                                                                                                                                

Detailed Information: 



 

Attached for your convenience are the following items: 

 

1. PM365 Dealer Inventory VIN List – As of July 16, 2013 

 

Please cascade the information as appropriate.   

 

This information will be posted to NNAnet.com today. 

 

  

Attachments: 1 

 
 
Originator: Peter Hayes 

Phone: 615-725-5481 

Email: Peter.Hayes@nissan-usa.com 

Division: Parts and Service 

Department: Dealer Support 

 

Dealer Communication: Yes 

 
 
 

mailto:Peter.Hayes@nissan-usa.com

